
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: Callie Morphew WEEK OF:  ⅔-2/7 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English  
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Continue writing 
informative essays/exit 
ticket  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:   
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Continue writing 
informative essays/exit 
ticket  
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Powerpoint over 
Capitalism and section 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:   
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:“Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan /Do the Get Ready 
for Vocabulary and begin 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
reading “My Life as a 
Bat”/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Do the Check Your 
Understanding questions 
and Analyze the Text 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Economics  
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 2 Test/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Level Up Tutorial on 
Summarizing/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:   
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

 


